FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

X-6422

November 19, 1929.

SUBJECT: Holidays during December, 1929.

Dear Sir:

The Havana Agency of the Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta will be closed on Saturday, December 7th, Cuban Memorial Day.

On Christmas Day the offices of the Federal Reserve Board and all Federal reserve banks and branches will be closed.

Please advise branches.

Very truly yours,

J. C. Noell, Assistant Secretary.

TO GOVERNORS OF ALL F. R. BANKS